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Project Updates 

Happy Christmas! This is the seventh CCWEL update. 
These are issued regularly to keep all stakeholders up to 
date. When construction commences on site (expected 
2019), updates will be issued more frequently with 
details of construction and traffic management. 

Further information on CCWEL is available here: 
http://www.edinburgh.gov.uk/CCWEL 

Latest Progress 

Work is progressing well on the detailed design for 
Section 2, from Haymarket to Charlotte Square. 

Meanwhile the statutory processes necessary to 
implement the changes along Section 1 (Roseburn to 
Haymarket) have begun. As part of these processes –a 
Traffic Regulation Order (TRO) and a Redetermination 
Order (RSO) – plans were issued to statutory consultees 
such as public transport operators, Community Councils 
and emergency services.  

The next stage of the Order process, involves a public 
consultation which will take place early next year. The 
designs will be available online and all local residents 
and businesses will be notified. We will also host 
community drop-in sessions to ensure that everyone 
has the chance to view and comment on the proposals. 

The legal process required to change taxi stance 
arrangements at Haymarket Station and Murrayfield 
Avenue has also started. The public will be able to 
comment on these proposals in January 2018. 

Rejuvenating Roseburn  

We have set up a new Web-Page for Rejuvenating 

Roseburn where you can find more information 

including a full report of our consultation process and a 

summary of all the feedback we have received here: 

http://edinburgh.gov.uk/RejuvenatingRoseburn 

 

We would like to extend a big thank you to everyone 

who came along to our Public Exhibition on the Old 

Coltbridge on Tuesday 5 December, and those who 

came to Murrayfield Community Council’s meeting that 

evening.  

At the Public Exhibition there was a lot of interest in the 

three design options on display and it was really great 

to get so much feedback on the design ideas that 

people liked. 
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Option 3 was the preference from the three outline design options. 

Overall people’s preference was Option 3 (see above) 

but there were many aspects of Options 1 and 2 that 

people liked as well. 

During January we will develop a more detailed design 

based on Option 3, but incorporating some of the other 

ideas as well.  Once this has been developed we will go 

to public consultation during February.  

Following this the approved design will be worked into 

the Technical Design stage for Section 1 of the CCWEL 

project and will move to construction with the rest of 

the CCWEL during 2019. 

In the next couple of months we will attend the 

meetings of Murrayfield Community Council to provide 

updates on how this work is progressing, and take 

feedback on the developing designs, so do come along 

if you are interested. 

The next meetings of Murrayfield Community Council 

will take place at Murrayfield Parish Church Hall, 2b 

Ormidale Terrace from 7:30pm on the following dates: 

• Tuesday 9 January 

• Tuesday 28 February 

 

For more information 
For further information on the CCWEL project please 

contact me on: 0131 469 3606, or: 

Rurigdh.McMeddes@edinburgh.gov.uk  

Please also use these contact details if you wish to be 

added to or removed from the mailing list for CCWEL 

Project Updates. 
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